
 
 

 

 

Governing Board Meeting of October 8, 2014 

The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the  
George R. Gordon Education Center on October 8, 2014.  The meeting began with  
closed session at 4:30 p.m., followed by the public meeting at 6:00 p.m.  Highlights of  
the meeting follow. 

 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements including: 
 

 a new Contra Costa College (CCC) agreement with Arcadia Ambulance to  
 provide ride-along experiences for emergency medical technician (EMT) students; 
 

 a Diablo Valley College (DVC) renewal agreement with California State  
 University, East Bay, to provide experience for students who want to become 
 math and science teachers; 
 

 a new District Office (DO) agreement with iParq Intelligent Parking to provide a 
 computerized parking control issuance and enforcement system with ancillary 
 services; and 
 

 a new Los Medanos College (LMC) agreement with the Antioch Unified School 
 District to provide a math faculty member to collaborate with teachers at Deer 
 Valley High School to develop, implement and revise algebra curriculum to meet 
 state standards. 
 

Out-of-State Field Trip 
The Governing Board approved an out-of-state field trip for eight CCC students to travel 
to Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, to attend the National College Media Convention from 
October 29, 2014, to November 2, 2014.  All costs will be paid for by the students and 
through donations.  
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Student Success and Support Program Plans 
The Governing Board received updates from CCC, DVC and LMC on their plans to 
increase student success through the use of state-funded Student Success and Support 
Program funds. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned in the memory of Judi Watkins, former Regional Training 
Institute administrative analyst.  
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 
WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 12, 2014, BEGINNING AT 4:00 P.M., 

AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 


